
 
 

 

16th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Teddy Olympics – Tuesday 7th December 

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been chosen to attend the ‘Teddy Olympics’ 
at Chelmsford Sports and Athletics Stadium. The event is during school hours on Tuesday 7th 
December. We will be getting a coach to the stadium at 12.30pm and will return to school 
by the end of the day. 

Your child will use the skills they have been learning in PE to take part in a range of team 
activities. 

Your child will have an early lunch on this day. 

Can you please ensure that your child has a full PE kit in school for the event including a 
pair of trainers. 

It looks to be a fun and active day!!! 

Please feel free to come and see me if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs M Moore 

Moonstone Class 

 



 
 

 

 

 


